Steven Liang

From: William Russell <rus.gal@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 9:23 AM
To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Comment on water rate increase
Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

| have no problem paying more to cover usage costs and encourage conservation, BUT | do have a problem paying more
for run off costs for my side yard. These costs are in no way associated with usage or the amount of rain that falls or
goes into street drains. Unless the water department can come up with an equitable way to ascertain the usage in these
instances | think those rates should NOT BE RAISED.
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